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2025 Annual Member Meeting Celebrates Milestone - 80 Years of Service
Reaching an 80-year milestone is a rare achievement, and we’re honored to celebrate this momentous occasion 

with you—our valued Members. You are the heart of our organization, and it’s because of your support that we’ve 
been able to grow and thrive. We take immense pride in providing reliable electric power that enhances the 
quality of life for every Member, and we look forward to many more years of service together.

As a Member of Socorro Electric Cooperative, 
you have the unique opportunity to attend the 
most important event of the year—the Annual 
Member Meeting. This is your chance to hear 
directly from us about the cooperative’s current 
status, upcoming changes, progress on past 
issues, and the opportunities and challenges 
we face today. We’ll also share our vision for 
the future, ensuring that you’re informed and 
engaged in the direction of YOUR Cooperative.

The financial statements from 2024 will be 
presented along with reports from Officers of 
the Board and the CEO.  Each will reflect on 

the achievements and accomplishments of the Staff, Management and Board of Trustees during the past year. 
The Credentials and Election Committee will also provide a report regarding the election of two Trustee 
positions, one from District 1 and one from District 5, each for a three (3) year term. (see District Map)

YOUR “Meeting of Members” will be held on Saturday, April 26, 2025 at the Macey Center on the beautiful 
NM Tech campus. Registration is from 1:00 - 3:00 
p.m. with the Business Meeting starting at 3:00 p.m.
In addition to the business meeting, there will be 
refreshments, nice registration gifts, and door prizes.

Come visit with your neighbors, hear the cooper-
ative news, and find out if you are one of the lucky 
folks who will go home with a nice vendor donated 
door prize or 2017 Dodge Ram 1500 4WD pickup!

WIN ME!!!!!



 

WEBSITE
www.socorroelectric.com 

PHONE
800-351-7575 or 575-835-0560

PAYING YOUR BILL
Check out the SEC App! 

  

	 Android	 Apple

OFFICE HOURS
Monday through Friday 

8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

REPORTING AN OUTAGE
Before reporting a power outage, please 
check the circuit breakers in your house 
first. If you still do not have power after 

checking your breakers, please call 
575-835-0560, 800-351-7575 or 

855-881-8159. 
If you get a busy signal, it is an indication 

that someone else is experiencing an 
outage as well; however please 
continue to call, this will help us 

pinpoint the problem. 

MEMBER SERVICES 
Marilyn Madrid - Member Service Supervisor 
575-835-0560, Ext 1504
ACCOUNTING
Rauni Montoya, Chief Financial Officer
575-835-0560, Ext 2502
LINE EXTENSIONS
Eng Dept 575-835-0560, Ext 2501 or 2503
MARKETING & PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Jimmy Capps - Director of Communications & 
Public Affairs - 575-835-0560, Ext 1503
jcapps@socorroelectric.com

Contact us

February 2025 Board Report...the Board:
•	 received a resignation letter from Trustee Kenneth Bowden - District 3.
•	 certified vendor for 2025 Annual Meeting Trustee Elections.
•	 moved to advertise for District 3 Trustee Vacancy.  

All board agendas, minutes, and videos can be found on our website at:
www.socorroelectric.com/board/resources

2025 Coloring Contest Winners

Congratulations to our Youth Tour 2025 Winners!
Socorro Electric Cooperative Foundation is sponsoring five students from our member area to attend Youth Tour 2025 in 

Washington, DC, June 16-21, 2025. Students from across our member area entered an essay competition for a chance to win an 
all-expense paid trip for the opportunity of a lifetime!

We are happy to announce this year’s five winners represent three local area high schools, which includes two students from 
Quemado High, two from Socorro High, and one from Magdalena High.

Matthew Lopez
Junior at

Magdalena High School

Steven Johnson
Junior at

Quemado High School

Kailyn Woods
Sophomore at

Socorro High School

Austin Orthman
Sophomore at

Quemado High School

Iliana Perez
Junior at

Socorro High School

Each year the SEC Foundation sponsors a Safety Coloring Poster Contest 
in an effort to help elementary age children learn about the dangers of 
electricity.

Each year the poster has a different safety message. This year’s safety 
message was the danger of using appliances near the bathroom sink. 

As an incentive to participate, the SEC Foundation provides the top 3 
finishers with gift cards!

1st Place, $100 - Emry Montoya, 4th Grader at Cottonwood Valley.
2nd Place, $75 - Natalie Rodgriguez, 3rd Grader at Midway Elementary.
3rd Place, $50 - Jaylen Lucero, 3rd Grader at Midway Elementary.

A very special Thank You! goes to this years judges:
	 Lorraine Archuleta, Olga Needy, and Dawn Merrick

(left to right): Natalie Rodriguez, Emry Montoya, Jaylen Lucero


